
 

 

 
 

 

What is a Read-A-Thon? Students Pre-K3– 12th Grade will be par-

ticipating in a week-long reading event! We are hosting this Read-A-

Thon to promote literacy and raise funds to support our teachers this 

year! Students will get sponsors to support them. They will  add up 

their minutes read from scheduled reading sessions in class and 

reading on their own! Sponsors will donate one flat rate as we keep 

track of how much each student is raising.  Students will be eligible 

for prizes in two ways: minutes read and funds raised.  

What are we raising money for?  This year, additional costs associ-

ated with reopening under COVID-19 guidelines has impacted the school. We want to raise money to 

support our teachers, who have done SO much for our students. Our goal is to raise $15,000  

What are we reading? Our librarian, Mrs. Schrecongost will be providing books to each Preschool 

and Elementary class. She will be visiting each class with her mobile library on Friday, November 

13th. Upper School students (6-12th grade) will all be reading “Running for My Life” the incredible 

true story of a Sudanese child refugee who became an Olympic star. It is powerful proof that God 

gives hope to the hopeless and shines a light in the darkest places.  

What are my next steps? 3 Easy Steps!                                                               

              1) Share this link to potential sponsors to raise money and qualify for prizes!  

   www.christchapelacademy.org/give 

 2) Start Reading November 14th–20th  and keep track of your minutes! 

 3) Submit your minutes on the Read-A-Thon Team on November 20th to qualify for reading 

 prizes!  

Receive your prizes Monday, November 30th!  

 

Contact Emily Trenum at etrenum@christchapel.org if you have any questions. 

 

CCA’s FIRST ANNUAL  

READ A THON 2020 

Important Dates: 

November 2nd- Fundraising Begins! 

November 13th- Books are Distrib-

uted! 

November 14th-20th– Students are 

Reading and logging minutes!  

November 20th– Students submit 

final minutes read in Read-A-Thon 

Team! 


